
  ac-)count  Expanded Dictionary Study

  ac-)count 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, ({ac-)count} (of), + despise, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  beguile 3884 # paralogizomai {par-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
3844 and 3049; to misreckon, i.e. delude: -- {beguile}, deceive.
[ql

  cast 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- {cast} in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  conclude 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- {conclude}, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  consider 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
{consider}, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  deceive 3884 # paralogizomai {par-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
3844 and 3049; to misreckon, i.e. delude: -- beguile, {deceive}.
[ql

  despise 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + {despise}, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  dispute 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, {dispute}, muse, reason, think.[ql

  imagination 3053 # logismos {log-is-mos'}; from 3049;
computation, i.e. (figuratively) reasoning (conscience, conceit):
 -- {imagination}, thought.[ql

  impute 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
{impute}, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  in 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223 and
3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to deliberate
(by reflection or discussion): -- cast {in} mind, consider,
dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  lay 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, {lay}, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  mind 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in {mind},
consider, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql
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  muse 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, {muse}, reason, think.[ql

  number 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, {number}, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  of 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from 3056;
 to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or figuratively):
 -- conclude, (ac-)count ({of}), + despise, esteem, impute, lay,
number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  on 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from 3056;
 to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or figuratively):
 -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem, impute, lay,
number, reason, reckon, suppose, think ({on}).[ql

  reason 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, {reason}, think.[ql

  reason 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, {reason}, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  reason 4817 # sullogizomai {sool-log-id'-zom-ahee}; from 4862
and 3049; to reckon together (with oneself), i.e. deliberate: --
{reason} with.[ql

  reckon 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, {reckon}, suppose, think (on).[ql

  suppose 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, {suppose}, think (on).[ql

  think 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, reason, {think}.[ql

  think 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, {think} (on).[ql

  thought 3053 # logismos {log-is-mos'}; from 3049; computation,
i.e. (figuratively) reasoning (conscience, conceit): --
imagination, {thought}.[ql

  with 4817 # sullogizomai {sool-log-id'-zom-ahee}; from 4862
and 3049; to reckon together (with oneself), i.e. deliberate: --
reason {with}.[ql
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